
Costa Rica Tour Informational Meeting 

Monday, February 25, 2019 
 

 

Please join us for an informational meeting for parents and students currently registered 

and those parents and students still interested in an 8- Day Tour of Costa Rica scheduled 

for Summer 2020. Please keep in mind, this is an exclusive offer to middle and high school 

students and parents accompanying a student. Topics will include tour inclusions, tour 

itinerary, costs and payment programs, current incentives, fundraisers, and traveler’s 

donation pages. The meeting will take place in the CMIT South cafeteria Monday, February 
25th at 6:00pm.  Space on this tour will be limited. 

 


